
 

 
Planning Group 
South Tyneside Council, Town Hall & Civic Offices, 
Westoe Road, South Shields, Tyne & Wear, NE33 2RL 
 

www.southtyneside.gov.uk 

Gary Craig Building Services Ltd. 
10  Fulmar Walk 
Whitburn 
SR6 7BW  

Date:  22/02/2016 
Our ref: ST/0930/15/FUL 
Your ref: 

  
This matter is being dealt with by: 
Garry Simmonette on 0191 4247426 
e-mail address: 
planningapplications@southtyneside.gov.uk 

 
Dear Sir 
 
Proposal:  Change of use of Unit 1 from light industrial to retail/showroom on the ground floor 

with storage above.  The first floor storage area will be linked internally by a new door 
opening to a proposed mezzanine floor at Unit 2. 

Location: Units 1-3, Bladen Street Industrial Estate, Bladen Street, Jarrow, NE32 3HN 
 
I refer to your email correspondence in respect of the above development confirming your intention to 
withdraw the planning application. 
 
Your planning application has now been formally withdrawn and I am retaining one copy of your 
application form and plans for office records. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

George Mansbridge 
Head of Development Services 
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